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Year 10 Information Evening: Thursday 24th November 6pm 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to invite you to our forthcoming in-person Year 10 Information Evening. The aim of the 

evening is to provide information and updates to help ensure students achieve excellence in Year 10/11 and 

so that you feel better able to support them in doing so. 

Welcome and Introduction   
Mr R Warburton, 

Headteacher 

Target setting and Student Tracking windows 
How are Year 10 targets set? What are the arrangements for Student Tracking 1 
in December and Student Tracking 2 in June?  Why are the Student Tracking 
windows important? 

Mr A Carter, 

Assistant 

Headteacher 

How to succeed in Year 10 
What is the most effective way for students to prepare for ST1? What different 
revision strategies could students use? 

Mrs L Measures, 
Assistant 

Headteacher 

Supporting Students to Achieve Excellence in Year 10                                        

How will the school continue to support students' wellbeing? How can 

parents/carers help? What support will the school provide?  

Mrs A Blackburn, 
Learning Leader: 

Year 10 
 

It is anticipated that the knowledge gained about these areas will enable you to help your child as 

effectively as possible over the next five very important terms in their education. We hope you will be able 

to join us, with your child, on this valuable evening. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R Warburton  

Headteacher 
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